
 

 

 
 

19 August 2015 

 

 
200 blocks of love… 

Congratulations to our moms, kids and gran’s who have stitched together 

their first colourful Solid Foundations blanket in support of the 67 

blankets for Nelson Mandela Day. We have proudly collected 200 

crocheted and knitted squares for this awesome cause. Well done! 

 

A-camping we will go… 

Thank you for your feedback regarding the senior primary year-end camp. It was almost unanimously agreed by you as 

parents that our children would prefer to GO AWAY for three days instead of the field-trip idea. Please can all of our 

Grade 5 – 7 pupils confirm that they will attend the camp so that we can finalise our numbers. RSVP via email or phone-call 

by Friday please. 

 

Picture perfect… 

The school photo’s are beautiful and Grade 1-7 pupils need to place orders for their photo 

packages. Class teachers are collecting the orders and payments. Please can all photo 

money be paid by  Friday. Mickey Mouse pupils have already paid for their photos in their 

“Outings and Shows” package, so no preschool photo payments are necessary.  The cost per 

set is R50. 

 

Roll out the Eisteddfod… 

Our Grade 1’s performed their choral verse yesterday and were 

congratulated for their neat appearance and excellent performance. A+ 

for both classes! Well done!! 

Just a reminder that the children represent our school at the 

Eisteddfods, so neatness, friendliness and punctuality are essential and 

are what separates our school from the regulars! Entrance fee for 

spectators seems to have gone up a bit this year. Bring along R10 for 

each family member.   

 

Science Club… 

We’ve had a terrific time the last two Fridays with a myriad of intense 

experiments. Science club will feature again next month with new science sensations. Just a reminder that the science 

classes are deliberately kept small. If you pay for your child to attend a science lesson and your child does not do so on that 

Friday, you will unfortunately forfeit your payment and it cannot be refunded. We apologise for the tough-guy routine, but 

it just becomes an administrative problem if we pre-select a handful of children and we have non-attendees. See you again 

in September! 

 

Theme for Mickey Mouse next week… 

Day time, night time! 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

PS.:  Should you need transport for your children to and from school, please contact Pam Francis on 082 969 5638 

 


